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Subject: Live Oak Charter School

Date: Sunday, October 23, 2022 2:00:43 PM

---Warning: Use caution before clicking any attachments. THIS EMAIL IS FROM OUTSIDE
OUR EMAIL SYSTEM.---

Dear City Council,

My husband and I want to express how we feel about having our
son who is in TK at Live Oak. My husband and I had dreamt
about living in Petaluma for many years, back in 2015 the
housing market was out of control as we were looking in to
buying in Petaluma. Due to the house market competition we
ended up buying in Santa Rosa with having Petaluma being in
our hearts to raise our future children. We eventually were able to
sell our home in Santa Rosa and bought in Petaluma back in
2019. Our son just started TK at Live Oak Charter School. My
husband and I invested many months into searching for the right
school for our son to attend. We came across Live Oak and we
absolutely fell in love with it and specially the idea of having our
son develop long term stability and future life long friendships.
We love the fact that the school is in the heart of Petaluma. The
school has an amazing community and it breaks our hearts to
even contemplate the idea of the school having to relocate. If The
school stays in its current location, we would like to have
management to run sweep over the school grounds after events
are held in the area.

My husband and I look forward for our son to spend TK-8 grade
at Live Oak without having to relocate since it is in a perfect
location for us and the community of Petaluma.

Thank you for your consideration

Sincerely,



Nereida Hernandez
&

John Llewellin





